
 
 

 

February 1, 2023 
 

ATTENTION #6 PASSENGERS 

Due to construction, until further notice the #6 Roxana-Pontoon 
Beach will not be able to serve the following stops: Main at Evans, 
and Short at Walcott. The #6 will pick up and drop off at Amoco Cut 
Off & State Aid Road, and Wood River Station. 
   
For details call 618-797-INFO (4636) or e-mail info@mct.org. 
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